
SAUGATUCK TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT 
BOARD MEETING 

JULY 26, 2004 
 
A workshop meeting of the Saugatuck Township Fire District was held on Monday, July 26th, 2004 
at the Fire Station. The meeting was called to order at 7:35 p.m. 
Present: Marty Raebel, Jerry Bekken, Bill Kaye, Cliff Asbel, and Morg Edgcomb. 
Absent:  None. 
Also Present:  Chief John Blok. 
 
AUDIENCE 
None. 
 
CHIEF’S REPORT 

1. Discussed AMR regarding insurance coverage. 
2. Discussed Graafschap fire call. 
3. Procurement of nozzles and ice and water rescue sled was discussed.  Purchase of 4  1 ½” 

demo nozzles from West Shore Fire was approved.  New nozzles would have cost $890.  
However, we will pay $440 for the 4  1 ½” nozzles.  The ice and water rescue sled to 
possibly be purchased from the Donation Fund. 

4. Discussion of grant proposal.  Communication continues with further questions answered. 
5. Discussion on forming a dive rescue team. 
6. Letter to AIS was read and approved. 
 

There being no further business, Motion by Raebel/Bekken to adjourn at 8:19 p.m.  Motion 
carried unanimously. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Cliff Asbel. 

 


